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December 18, 2013

Ms. Hilary Aten

PCC Farmland Trust

1917 First Ave., Level A-100
Seattle, WA 98101

Dear Ms. Aten:

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that the Board of County Commissioners approved an
extension for the Helsing Junction Farm Conservation Futures project. The acquisition/easement
must be completed no later than March 31, 2014.

The extension is intended to provide time for the property owner to complete a mortgage
subordination agreement with their bank. Additionally, the extension will allow time for PCC
Farmland Trust’s appraiser to work with NRCS to update the appraisal for Helsing Junction.

Thank you for your interest in the Thurston County Conservation Futures program. Please
contact Andrew Deffobis in our Planning Department at (360) 786-5467 or
deffoba@co.thurston.wa.us should you have any questions about this award.
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Sincerely,

Karen Valenzuela, Commissionér

Building #1, Room 269, 2000 Lakeridge Drive SW, Olympia, Washington 98502-6045 (360) 786-5440
TDD (360) 754-2933



